
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Robert Dove   

65 East State Street, Suite 1800 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

rdove@keglerbrown.com 

March 20, 2020 

 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E Broad St., 11th Flr, 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

 

Re: Case No. 19-1940-GA-RDR 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy will not be filing initial comments.  OPAE reserves the right to file 

reply comments. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 /s/ Robert Dove  

Robert Dove (0092019)  

Kegler Brown Hill + Ritter Co., L.P.A.  

65 E State St., Ste. 1800  

Columbus, OH 43215-4295  

Office: (614) 462-5443  

rdove@keglerbrown.com 

Counsel for Ohio Partners for Affordable Energy  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Robert Dove 

March 20, 2020 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that a copy of the foregoing has been served on all parties of record via the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio’s DIS system on March 20, 2020. 

 

 

/s/ Robert Dove 

Robert Dove 
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